
Elders: 
   Ben Ross – 8:00 AM  

   Steve Jagow – 10:30 AM 

Finance Team:   
      Parchim & Hempelman 

Altar Committee:   
     Sue Gerth & Sheila Shultis   

Flower Committee:   
Dorothy Parchim 

Usher Team: #2 
Kent Schueller, Captain 

 

           SUNDAY (10/13/24)  

            Divine Services – 8:00 AM & 10:30 AM 
             Holy Baptism of Theodore Jonah Kiener at 10:30 service 

            Children’s Choir Practice after 8:00 AM Service 
           Adult Bible Class, Sunday School,  
           and Sr. High Youth – 9:15 AM   

         New Member’s Class after 10:30 AM Service 
 

 MONDAY (10/14/24)  

             Elders – 6PM 

             Council Meeting – 7PM 
                                                              TUESDAY (10/15/24)  

                          Woman’s Bible Study – 1:00 PM 
                          Vocal Choir Rehearsal – 7PM 
 

                                    WEDNESDAY (10/16/24)  
           J.O.Y. Bible Study – 10:00 AM      

                                                   UGT – 11:00 AM - 3:00 PM 
           Confirmation/Youth Night 

                     5:00 - 6:30 PM 

             Divine Service – 7 PM 
 

 

               THURSDAY 10/17/24)  

         Men’s Bible Study  
                      6:15 AM – 7:30 AM 

 

 

           NEXT SUNDAY (10/20/24)    

       Divine Services – 8:00 AM & 10:30 AM 
           Children’s Choir Practice after 8:00 AM Service 
          Adult Bible Class, Sunday School,  
          and Sr. High Youth – 9:15 AM   

        New Member’s Class after 10:30 AM Service 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Please remember in your prayers 
 Rose Bottesi, Guy Wenzel (Kathy Wenzel’s brother-

in-law), Jane Kultgen (Eric Kultgen’s mother), 

Yoke Tanko, James Brooks, Jane Bubolz (Friend of 

the Gruells), Tim Monahan (Debbie Paape’s 

brother), Marvin Hoppe (Kathy Wenzel’s father), 

Christofer Munoz Soto (Bill & Roberta 

Hilgendorf’s great-grandson), Judy Fischer, Betty 

Fairbert, Jodi Cook, Keith Johnson, Verna Oehme, 

Jack Gerlach (Shelia Shultis’s nephew), Susan 

Kloppmann (Alisyn Bell’s aunt), Lisa Mcguire, 

Cheryl Krueger, Janell Daugherty (Kelly Russell’s 

mother), Pat Kasten, Lucille Prucca (Rob Hedrick’s 

mother), Edie Jacobs, Connie (Aaron Meurett’s 

aunt), Renee Brandt (childcare staff member), Mike 

Grisolono, Tabitha Litman (Dear Friend of Hans & 

Gail Hargens), Kelly Hartmann (Kristie Parker’s 

cousin), Andy Gazza, Jeff Ader, Cindy 

Scheunemann, Jennifer Paape (Bruce Paape’s 

sister), Del Boppel (friend of Renae Brandt), Baby 

Faith (Great-Granddaughter of Karen Ravn), Heidi 

Volbrecht and her daughter Valerie (Sheila Shultis’s 

sister), Beth Gruell (Don & Cookie Gruell’s niece), 

and Pam Anschuetz (Renae Roos’s good friend). 
 

Support Hurricane Relief Efforts 

Simply scan the QR code to donate today! Your 

generous contribution will help provide essential aid 

to those affected by this devastating storm. 

For those preferring a traditional donation method, 

please place a check in an envelope labeled 

"Hurricane Helene Recovery" and drop it in the 

church office mailbox. We'll forward it to LCMS. 

Thank you for your generosity! 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

We would like to take a moment to acknowledge the 

beautiful floral arrangements on the altar today. 

These arrangements are a gift in memory of Al & 

Patricia Eichsteadt's 44th Wedding Anniversary.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Youth Musicians Wanted 

for All Saints Day Celebration! 
 

Why Do We Do What We Do? 

Have you ever wondered why we follow the same 

rituals week after week in our Divine Service? 

What do terms like "Agnus Dei" really mean? Join 

us for Adult Bible Classes starting Sunday, 

October 6th, at 9:15 AM to delve deeper into the 

historic liturgy we use and the meaning behind our 

responses to God's gifts. 

Youth Musicians, We Need You! 

We're gearing up for our All Saints Day 

celebration on November 3rd, which includes a 

service, luncheon, and concert. In previous years, 

we've been blessed with performances from 

Concordia University's Kammerchor and Pipe 

Organ students. This year, it's our turn to shine! 

We invite all youth to showcase their musical 

talents, whether vocal or instrumental.  Piano 

accompanist support available 

for those interested in performing a vocal piece 

but need piano accompaniment, Roberta or I 

would be happy to help. 

All proceeds from the free-will offering will 

support our Music Fund, used for purchasing sheet 

music, providing music lessons, and more. 

If interested, please contact Mrs. Lauren Heller 

(262)323-3214, the Church office (262)692-2734, 

or Mrs. Deborah Jackman, our Music Director 

(262)751-8547. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

HYMN OF THE MONTH 

“I Know My Faith is Founded” LSB #587 

   

Birthday Blessings 

10/16 – Karla Hein 

  10/16 – Aydan Smith 

10/17 – Sophia Jacoby 

10/18– Janet Block 

10/19 – Michael Hare 

10/20 – Jocelyn Hare 

10/20 – Joshua Krauter 

Anniversary Blessings 

10/15 – Steve & Kathy Jagow 

 

 

Trunk or Treat 
  Join us for our annual Trunk or Treat event 

  on Saturday, October, 26 from 11 AM 

  to 1 PM. Decorate your trunk and bring your  

kids for a fun and safe Halloween experience!  

 We'll have candy, toys, and a faith-themed  

  Reformation atmosphere.   Sign up at the  

 Welcome Center!  See you there! 

 

                                  It's Our Annual Ham Dinner Event! 

                                                                  Join us for a delicious ham dinner at  

                                                      St. John Lutheran Church on  

November 10th from 11:30 AM to 2:00 PM.  

Enjoy a community meal and support a great cause. 
 

Ticket Prices: 

• Adults: $15 

• Children (4-12): $10 

• Children (under 4): Free 
 

                                                     Tickets are available in the narthex or at the 

church office.  We need your help!  We're 

looking for volunteers to assist with this event. 

Please sign up in the narthex.  Butter Squash 

Needed!  If you have extra butternut squash from 

your garden and would like to donate some, we’d 

greatly appreciate it.  Let's come together for a 

fun-filled day and support our community.   

All proceeds from this event will go towards 

supporting our young youth and their 

participation in Endure 2025, the LCMS 

Youth Gathering. 

Altar Flowers 

https://fb.watch/mAvgsSgpcj/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


